
Castleberry ISD will host the annual homecoming festivities the
week of October 4, 2021. The district encourages current students,
families, alumni, and community to participate in this year's "Once
Upon a Homecoming" event. Continue reading to learn how the
community can be involved this year.

Register to Join the Tradition
Community members are encouraged to join the Castleberry
tradition and participate in the homecoming parade on Thursday,
October 7. To register your organization for the parade, visit
bit.ly/CastleberryHomecoming. Registration for this year's parade
is due by Friday, September 24. Community floats including local
Police and Firefighters, area business owners, church
organizations, student clubs/athletes, marching band, homecoming
court, and much more are all encouraged to participate in this
long-standing tradition. 

Friday Afternoon Pep Rally 
On Friday afternoon a homecoming pep rally will be held for all
students and community members to attend. Organizers of the
event are looking for former CHS cheerleaders to participate in a
"throwback" routine. If you are a former Castleberry High School
cheerleader, football player, band member, teacher or other
alumni interested in participating in the pep rally routine, submit
your interest at bit.ly/CastleberryHomecoming. Varsity Cheer
Coach Abigail Armenta and Student Council Sponsor Heather
Lamb will contact you about participating. 

All homecoming information will be updated regularly on the
district’s website (bit.ly/CastleberryHomecoming) and social media
pages.
Homecoming Week Timeline
Thursday, October 7
Homecoming Parade at 6:00 PM 
Community Pep Rally and Burning of the Letters at 7:00 PM at
W.O. Barnes Stadium parking lot 

Friday, October 8 
Castleberry High School vs. Dunbar High School varsity football
game at 7:30 PM at W.O. Barnes Stadium 


